

Boston Athletic Association

185 DARTMOUTH STREET, 6th FLOOR, BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02116 617.236.1652 www.baa.org

March 7, 2019

Mr. Richard Jennett Jr., Chair Board of Selectmen Town of Natick 13 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760

Dear Mr. Jennett:

In furtherance of a letter sent on August 22, 2018, enclosed is a check in the amount of \$64,900 representing the Boston Athletic Association's (B.A.A.) contribution to the Town of Natick. These funds are in support of your efforts relative to the upcoming 123rd Boston Marathon to be held on Monday, April 15th.

Additionally, the Boston Athletic Association, through the support of our principal sponsor, John Hancock, continues to underwrite many of the significant expenses of logistical course support to the Marathon communities through planning and cooperation with the Massachusetts Executive office of Public Safety, and other federal, state, and local public safety agencies.

Once again, on behalf of the Boston Athletic Association, we thank you for your valued support and commitment to the B.A.A. and Boston Marathon and wish you every success on Patriots' Day weekend.

Sincerely,

Thomas S. Grilk

Chief Executive Officer

Jack Fleming

Chief Operating Officer

Encl: a/s

CC: Mr. William Chenard, Acting Town Administrator